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As a native Oregonian I have always been proud that voting in my state has been 

smooth and effective and efficient.  I sit with the voter pamphlet and carefully review 

each measure and read the pros and cons before I fill out my ballot. Having the ability 

to vote by mail has made me a more informed and consistent voter. 

I also work 12 hour shifts as a nurse in the largest emergency department in 

Portland. If voting day falls on a day I work it will be impossible for me to vote.  The 

only reason to take away an Oregonians ability to vote by mail is because you want 

less people to vote.  I strongly opposed this bill and demand that my elected 

representatives opposed it too.  


